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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As the new academic year approaches we are excited to offer a fantastic opportunity to support your child's 
transition to Wildern School this Summer. Wildern School are delighted to announce the continuation of 
their partnership with Personal Best Education to deliver their Hampshire Teen Project during the 
Summer holiday. An enriching programme offered to students in Years 6-11 who are in receipt of benefit 
related free school meals providing them with the opportunity to enjoy a variety of engaging activities 
while beginning to familiarise themselves with the school site.  
 
Dates: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Times:​
Monday 4th August - Thursday 7th August​ ​ ​ ​ 10:00 - 15:00​
​
​
Previous activities have included: ​
- Laser Tag – Protect the President and Capture the Flag, Multi-sports​
- Virtual Reality Gaming - Beat Saber, Job Simulator, The Climb & Epic Rollercoaster​
- Cooking and Baking ​
- Bushcraft Activities ​
- DJ Workshops  
 
Food: All attendees will be provided with a free hot lunch. 
 
Sign-in location:  
Leisure Ctr Reception, Wildern School, Wildern Lane, Hedge End, Southampton, SO30 4EJ 

If you are not currently registered for a unique 
HAF Code, please scan the QR code below:  

Spaces are limited so book early to guarantee 
your place - please scan the QR code below: 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Please do get in touch with us if you have any questions. 
 
Personal Best Education 
 
Contact details 
Tel: 01794 510225 
Email: enquiries@personalbesteducation.com  
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